

8/01/2022

Dear Residents, Family Members, Team Members and Friends of RoseWood Village Greenbrier;

This letter is to let you know about our status regarding COVID-19. On Friday, one resident in Assisted Living tested positive for COVID-19 after displaying minor symptoms. The family of this resident is aware, and the resident is recovering.

We have tested all of our residents on Sunday, and other that the resident mentioned above, all residents tested negative. This is good news, and based on guidance from the Health Department, we were able to resume group activities and re-open the dining room for our residents.

We continue to ask our Assisted Living residents to wear masks when they are out in common areas, and to practice social distancing whenever possible.

All Team Members continue to wear masks while working and practice social distancing and good handwashing. COVID protocols are followed, including monitoring residents for symptoms. Team Members and visitors need to complete a screening when entering the building. These questions and the temperature check help us to screen for possible exposure.

Visitors are asked to wear masks within the building and practice social distancing. Please visit residents in their apartments.

The safety and health of our residents is so important; therefore, we hope that everyone can help us to be cautious so that we can avoid positive cases as much as possible.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to me, or to our Director of Health and Wellness, Krystina Wysong at 434-975-5079.

Sincerely,

Judi Cleary, ALFA, ADC, CADDCT, CDP

Interim Executive Director, RoseWood Village Greenbrier ed.gbd@rosewoodvillage.com